
PS208/24-25/LHO/KLA

Tuesday 10 December 2024

Subject: Class of 2025 Yearbook and Leavers' Hoody

Dear Parent/Carer,

I am delighted to offer you the opportunity to purchase a Class of 2025 Yearbook and 
Leavers' Hoody for your child.

We are partnering with Fizz, the UK’s leading supplier of Leavers’ Yearbooks and Hoodies, 
to create wonderful keepsakes that celebrate your child’s time at the school.

Leavers' Hoodies:

●​ Each hoody will feature a large ‘25’ design on the back, containing the names of all 
students in the year group, and an embroidered school logo on the front.

●​ Students can choose from 10 different styles and 90 colour options.
●​ Please note that there is a minimum order requirement of 100 hoodies for the 

school to proceed with this purchase.

Yearbooks:

●​ The yearbook will include staff messages, portraits, photographs, and student 
comments, offering a collection of cherished memories to look back on in years to 
come.

Students can order a Yearbook, a Leavers’ Hoody, or both. It is essential that all orders are 
placed by 10th March 2025. Unfortunately, no late orders can be accommodated, and the 
school will not be ordering extra copies.

To place an order, please visit the Fizz website:​
https://shop.fizz-group.co.uk/

Our School Unique ID is: 24685YR11

Orders will be delivered directly to the school for collection. We will notify you when they are 
ready.

Please don’t miss out—ensure your order is placed by 10th March 2025 to avoid 
disappointment.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs Lesley Hook

Head of Year 11

https://shop.fizz-group.co.uk/



